Clifford Township Parks and Recreation Board Meeting Minutes 7/24/19

Present: Bob Lopatofsky, Tom Roberts, Jennifer Long, Andi Dominick, Darrin Larkin, Corey
Gesford, Patti Walker

The meeting was called to order at 7:04pm.

The June meeting was informal, with only two board members in attendance, and no minutes

taken.

Corey Gesford introduced himself to the board.

Donna Jacoby was present to discuss the Fall Festival. Posters for advertising were presented.
T-shirts will be offered for sale. Volunteers are needed for set-up and clean-up. The festival will
be advertised in the newspaper, Happenings magazine and hopefully WNEP. Donna discussed
other things she will need assistance with from the township and she will receive full support on
these from the supervisors. Banners for the Clifford Fireman’s parade were donated by the An-

drew Mazza Foundation.

The pavilion project is complete and will be removed from the agenda.

The pickle ball court project is also complete and will be removed from the agenda.

Reimbursement from DCNR is pending, but all paperwork has been submitted.

The EMHR grant project is moving forward.
Andi Dominick presented the revised building use forms and policies. Discussion took place,

and revision will continue.

Smoking at the park has become an issue that visitors feel needs to be addressed. There is sign-
age noting that it is a non-smoking complex. The possibility of creating an ordinance with fine

as a consequence was discussed.



The lease has been signed with the Area Agency for Aging for the weekly meetings.

Forest City Trail Fest will be August 2nd, 3rd and 4th. Clifford residents are welcome there and
at the Forest City meetings as well.

The pickle ball clinic was a success. It was decided that a clinic would be held once a month for
those interested in learning the sport. The clinic will be held on the 2nd Sunday of the month at
3pm.

Meeting was adjourned at 815pm.

Respectfully submitted by Jennifer Long

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm. Next meeting will be on 5/23/18 at 7pm.



